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Let Your Light Shine! 

21st July 2023

Having now reached the end of the school 
year, I would like to thank the whole Frieth 
community your tremendous support of the 
school throughout. We’ve had an incredibly 
successful year and, as I said at Summer 
Queen on Friday, I am incredibly proud of 
our wonderful pupils.  
 
Summer Queen: 
 
Summer Queen was certainly very memorable 
this year! The children looked exquisite in 
their outfits and the performances were 
fantastic despite the weather. Thank you to 
all the parents for braving the elements 
supporting the event, I hope you enjoyed it 
as much as I did. 
 
 

 
 
 
Garsington Opera: 
 
Eagles class had a great time at Garsington 
Opera last week, taking part in day two of 
the OperaFirst scheme. They especially 
enjoyed watching a special version of The 
Barber of Seville!  
 

 
 

70th Anniversary of Queen Elizabeth II’s 
Coronation: 
 
Well done to Thomas Farrow who was chosen 
to represent Frieth CEC School at the 
University of Hertfordshire on Monday. 
Thomas was given the opportunity to read 
out diary entries of those who sang as boy 
choristers at the 1953 Coronation to mark 
the 70th Anniversary of Queen Elizabeth II’s 
Crowning. Well done Thomas for 
representing the school so brilliantly. 
 

 
 

Design Technology: 

Over the last few weeks, with the help of Mrs 
Cadogan at Great Marlow School, Year 5 have 
designed and made a wall-hanging. They 
chose to theme it on the sea. As you can see, 
they have really let their light shine and are 
looking forward to hanging it up, ready for 
next year. A big thank you to Mrs Cadogan 
for all her help. 

 



 
 
 
PTA News 
 
Frieth Hilly 
With the end of term upon us we wanted to 
send a brief update on the Frieth Hilly before 
the summer holidays as preparation is under 
way. 
  
This year’s event is being held on Sunday 
15th October. 
  
For those looking to take part the 
registration page is open and we are running 
an early bird promotion to the end of July for 
those wishing to sign up to the race 
-  friethhilly.co.uk 
  
Alternatively, if you want to get involved with 
the coordination of the event we need 
volunteers to help with the build up to the 
race, setup prior to the day, and of course 
race day roles. Specific roles are course 
marshal, photographer, race admin, 
MC/announcer plus others. 
  
It always proves to be a fantastic event that 
appeals to the wider community and is a 
great event for the school and the PTA 
fundraising. Please keep an eye on our 
socials and like/reshare. 
  
If you’re keen to help in any way or want 
more info please send me a note/give me a 
call - 07740 255422 Adam Boyden 
 
Work Party 
We are planning a painting party at the 
school tomorrow starting at 2pm. We will 
have a BBQ and tunes to get your painting 
groove on to. You’re welcome to bring food, 
drinks and playlists to the party and dress 
code is whatever you don’t mind getting 
messy! 
We’ll go until we can paint and party no 
more! 
All welcome and please spread the word! 
 
Other News: 
 
https://www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/cam
paign/summer-reading-challenge/ 
 
https://www.readaloudchallenge.co.uk/ 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All school dates can also be found on the 
school website.  New dates in red 
 

Please note that the new academic term 
dates are now on the website. 
 
Mon 4th Sep New Owls Class – Open classroom 3-4pm 
Tues 5th Sep Back to school 
Mon 11th Sep- 
Mon 27th Nov Year 4 Swimming  
Frid 22nd Sep Welcome Service for new Owls Class (more 

details to follow) 
Frid 29th Sep Perform Drama Workshop – EYFS, Year 1 & 

2  
Mon 2nd Oct School Photographer 
Frid 6th Oct Harvest Service 
Tues 17th & Wed 
18th Oct Parents Evening 
W/c 23rd Oct Half Term 
Mon 30th Oct Inset Day 
 


